
********************************************************************************************************************************* 
DCSE Policy & Procedures Unit 

Policy Update 
PPU 06-04-012 
April 26, 2006 
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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 274-7951. 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to *DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 
*********************************************************************************************************************************
This PPU is being sent to inform staff of two changes to the NCP Insurance Policy Detail 
(NCPD) and the CP Insurance Policy Detail (CPPD) screens. These changes became effective 
Monday, April 24, 2006. 
 
1. The ‘Rel’ field has been re-titled to ‘Obt Thr’ (Obtained Through). This change assists the 
user in correctly identifying the party who is providing the insurance coverage for the child(ren). 
 
2. The table and corresponding code values for the ‘Rel Hldr’ field have been updated. The 
changes to the table and the corresponding code values support the ‘Rel Hldr’ field for 
correctly identifying the child’s relationship to the policy holder.  
 
 
 
    
 


